

Creative Beginnings Parents,

We are very excited to switch to our October theme, "Fall Harvest." starting the week of October 4th. Our weekly themes will include "Apple Orchards," "Fall Fun," "Pumpkins," and "Halloween"! We could use some items to make our classroom festive, including real apples (red green and yellow), gourds, and mini- and full-size pumpkins. Not everyone needs to bring in these items, but if you are at a store and see them for a good price, we would love to add them to the classroom!



Classroom Reminders:

- It is important to check the Tadpoles report daily, as your teachers will be using it to communicate important information.
- Make sure to send your child in comfortable clothing that is easy for students heading to the potty and school shoes that are appropriate for the classroom. We require all footwear to be close toed for their safety while playing.
- Tuition paid by check, please ensure that your child's name and the month you are paying for is written in the memo if you are paying by check.
- Electron Payments-There is an additional 3% fee for electronic payments. Invoices sent out through tadpoles will include the processing fee.

					Pre-	Pre-
	Preschool Jr.	Preschool	Preschool	Multi-Age	Kindergarten	Kindergarten
	Wed/Fr	Wed/Fr	Mon/Tu/Th	Mon/Tu/Th	Mon/Tu/Wed/Th	Mon/Tu/Wed/Th
Class Time	9:00-11:30am	9:15-11:45am	9:00-11:30am	9:15-11:45am	12:05-2:35pm	12:30-3:00pm
Tuition if paid in person by check	\$151	\$156	\$191	\$191	\$242	\$242
Tuition if paid						
electronically						
through PayPal or	0450	0400	640 7	640	00.40	A0.40
Tadpoles	\$156	\$160	\$197	\$197	\$249	\$249

• We are kindly asking all families to continue with the pick up line. We have run into a timing issue with families entering the line a little early and hindering the other class from getting to the front when it is their turn. For this reason we are asking all cars to wait until 5 minuets before class to enter the line.





- Teachers wanted to send out a HUGE THANK YOU to all of our families for an amazing start to the school year. Especially when it comes to Covid compliance.
- Please let us know if your student will not be attending class for the day. You can email the school or mark an absence through Tadpoles. DCFS requires us to keep documentation of all communicable diseases, so be sure to let us know *why* your child is not attending.
- We are running our CB At Home program for any students who will be missing class. Lessons are sent out electronically Monday through Thursday. To be included in the CB At Home program, an email must be sent to Ms. Kristy by midnight the night before.
- We have attached our most recent Covid-19 action plan and the contact tracing chart from the Kane County Health Department for your reference.
- To help children with independence, we ask all students to practice putting on their mask by themselves. For girls with long hair, we have found it to be very helpful if hair is tied back.
- Along the lines of independence, please ensure that only school items are in your students backpack. Toys and stuffed animals make it difficult for children to place their school items in their bags by themselves. We are also asking for spare clothing to be put in the front pocket of their bags to leave lots of room for their papers and art work.
- Halloween Parties! We are excited to celebrate Halloween with our students this year! Children will be encouraged to wear costumes to the party! Please make sure all costumes are preschool friendly and will not scare the other students in class.
- Due to Covid regulations our parties will be student and teachers only (no parents this year)

Important Dates in October

October 1st- Tuition is due

October 12th- No School- Columbus Day

October 28th– M/Tu/Th (Preschool and Multi-age) and M,Tu,W.Th (afternoon Pre-K) Halloween Parties

October 29th- Wed/Fri Preschool and Preschool Jr. Halloween Parties

S	М	Т	W	TH	F	S
					1	2
3	4	5	6	7	8	9
10	11	12	13	14	15	16
17	18	19	20	21	22	23
24	25	26	27	28	29	30
31						

